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General Order # 1,011
                                               September, 2015
September 2015 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday September 18, 2015
                   LOCATION:    Newton Station 10
                                          755 Dedham Street  
                             TIME:    2000 Hours 
                   PROGRAM:   Tour of Station and a presentation on the recent               
                                          IFBA Convention in Hartford.
GUEST SPEAKER
Member, and Newton Fire Captain Mark Roche will give us a tour of this new state of the art fire station. The program on the IFBA Convention will be an ensemble show with photos from Robert Fitz, Richard Cutts, James Peruta and Kenneth Beliveau.
CONDOLENCES

Over the summer, two long time members passed away mere hours a part.
Past President Sherman M. Hunt, Jr. passed away on July 27th. He was accepted into membership on Jan. 17, 1992.
A day later Member Robert E. Carpenter passed away on the 28th. He became a member on April 17, 1976. May their souls rest in peace.
DUES

Dues invoices are being mailed out. As always your prompt payment is appreciated. If you are having any issues, please speak with any Board member or the Treasurer.
COMMITTEES
At the September Director’s meeting a committee was formed to research a location for permanent quarters. If you are interested on working on this committee or have any suggestions, please contact President Parr.
FUTURE MEETING DATES
Dates to keep in mind: October 16th- Wakefield Headquarters



  November 20th- Local 7- South Boston




  December 18th- Wayne Alarm- Lynn (members and applicants only)
DIRECTIONS TO STATION 10
From Rt.128/I-95, take Exit 20A to Rt. 9 East. After passing the Dunkin Donut's, take the second right which is Walnut St. When you reach the stop sign, Walnut St. turns into Dedham St. Continue straight on Dedham St and the firehouse is on the right after the traffic light for Nahanton St. 

 

NOTE: Parking in the rear allows for 18-spaces which should be reserved for older members first. If the lot is full, you can park along Carlson Ave which is the first right after the firehouse. 

 

REMINDERS
· Meeting at Newton Station 10 Friday Sept 18th
· Annual Dues are now payable
By Order Of the President                                                              Newsletter Editor

David Parr
                                                                                Frank San Severino
